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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hi

I wish to object to the proposed modifications to the West Berkshire Local Plan. These
modifications appear to be a knee jerk reaction to central government policy rather than a
plan developed in the best interest of the local population.

I strongly object to the inclusion of the site behind Regency Park Hotel and that the Cold
Ash Neighbourhood Plan has been ignored. I echo the concerns raised by Cold Ash Parish
Council and hope that these modifications are rejected in their current form.

Regards
Sheena Harper



